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THE POPE’S MONTHLY INTENTION FOR JANUARY 
We PRAY for the right to an education.  Let us pray for migrants, refugees and those affected by war, that their right to an 

education, which is necessary to build a better world, might always be respected. 

 

 

 
 
           
 

 
 

 
 

       
  

    
 
 

                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 
               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas flowers donated in the memory of…. 

Mr. James E. Cook Sr., Theresa Hamilton, Chris Harris, Mr. and Mrs. Louis Marascalco, Sr.,  Mr. and 

Mrs. Angelo Aguilar, PeteAguilar, Chris Aguilar, Vicki Jacobs,  Micheal Jacobs, Tony Tavoleti, 

Carolyn Potter, David Livingston Sr., Nellie and Edward Duraj, Nellie Ellington, Caulder Johnson, 

Josh Duraj, Kennneth Stark, Gary Houston, Keith Cook, Ken and Betty Everhart, James and Jason 

Huddleston, Keith Geiger,Mr. and Mrs. D.L. Perrin, Mr. and Mrs Dean Logan, Hershel Logan, Cheryl 

Harville, Joey Daigre. 
 

*We thank you and appreciate all your donations towards the Poinsettias in memory of your dearly 

beloved ones. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

PRAY FOR THEM 

Dean Ard, Jack Ard, Mrs. Balamma, Fr. Leo Charles, Sister Regina Barrett, John Bell, Liz Bloodworth, Amy Charity,  Jenny Seymour 

Coger, Kevin Cook,  Grace Cook, Sarah Criss, Rod Crosby, Fr. Thomas Delaney, Fr. Pradeep,  James Dykes, Frankie Fortier, Barbara 

Fuller, Paul Galtelli, Mary Glasco, Bernice Grantham, Linda Gordon, Krystle Harris,  Jim Hertel, Joan Hogan, Kylee Hogan, Bernie 

Hodges, Debra Hornady, Tomas Aguilar , Daniel Leeton, Garth Huddleston, Norma Huddleston, Rosalie Leo, Mary Liberto, Don 

Lindsey, Cecilia Lucio, Robert Marascalco, Mary McCormick, Fr. Samuel Messina, Debbie Mitchell, Paul Lee Mitchell, Norma 

Morgan, John Ortega, Rudy Osing, John B. Palazzolo, Lynn Pederson, Ann Reece, Fr. Savio, Lena Simoneaux, Mary Seymour, 

Amanda Slate, Joan Stewart, The Don Tartt family, Cathy Tipton, Jesse Tilman, Pricilla Tillman, Irene Tucker, Benjamin Welch, 

Bishop Moses, Father Leopold, Pam Yack. 

   *To add names to the prayer list, please call the office and leave a message or drop a note in the  collection box. 

WEEKLY MASS CALENDAR 

 
 Saturday  Jan   4                            6:00 pm - St. Peter  Mass for the people of St. Peter 

 Sunday  Jan   5                8:30 am - St. Peter Mass for Gary Houston – RIP (m) 

 Sunday  Jan   5                          12:30 pm - St. John Mass for the people of St. John 

 Tuesday  Jan   7    6:00 pm - St. Peter Mass    

 Wednesday Jan   8     6:00 pm - St. Peter Mass  

 Thursday Jan   9                          9:00 am - St. Peter Mass for Dan Buzzarde-RIP (f) 

 Saturday   Jan 11                           6:00 pm - St. Peter Mass for the people of St. Peter 

 Sunday  Jan 12     8:30 am - St. Peter Mass Dan Buzzarde-RIP (m) 

 Sunday  Jan 12               12:30 pm - St. John Mass for the people of St. John 

 If you want to make a Confession before any Masses and if you see that Fr. Pradeep or Fr. Joseph Ashok 

Thumma are available, please ask them. 

 For Mass Intentions contact the office.  

 Anointing of the Sick: every 2
nd

 weekend of the month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

SAINT PETER PARISH 
320 College Blvd., Grenada, MS 38901 

(662) 226-2490 
stpetergrenadams.com email: stpeter38901@gmail.com 

Text to give: 662-262-9130 text “GIVE” to donate               
Search St Peter on the App, ‘Church by Ministry One’ 

Pastor: Father Pradeep 
(662)710-7007 

Parochial Vicar:  Father Joseph Ashok Thumma 
(601)747-5610 

SAINT JOHN PARISH 
Mass hours: Sundays: 11am. 

PO Box 30, Charleston, MS  38921 

saintjohncharleston@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 

       ST. PETER:  Saturday 5:15pm-5:45pm and by appointment 

ST. JOHN:   Sunday:  Before Mass and by appointment. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please …Check thermostats, lights, doors, and clean up when leaving our buildings. We have received some high utility bills for the Family Life 

Center, please turn things off, check thermostats and lights, etc. 

Kindly, make Bulletin and Announcement requests by the end of the day on Wednesdays. Thank you. 

January 5, 2025                      The Epiphany of the Lord 
 
 

 

 

 

WEEK-END COLLECTIONS 

 
ST.  PETER:  12-29-24    ST.  JOHN 12-29-24 

 General Fund:             $ 1681.00   General Fund: $ 310.00 

 Building Fund:                $30.00 

 Second Collections:        $95.00 
 

   
 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Jan 7 Ted Artman 

Jan 9 Dean Serio 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. PETER PARISH OFFICE 

 

 Tuesdays:   9am-3pm. 

Wednesdays: 10am-4pm. 

   Thursdays:   9am-2pm. 

 

For any information or questions, call 

(662)226-2490 

 

             

 

St. Peter Priest Office Hours:        Tuesdays:   1-4pm. 

Wednesdays:  10-5pm. 
Thursdays:  10-12pm. 

Mass Hours:       Tuesdays:   6pm 
      Wednesdays:  6pm 
      Thursdays:  9am.     

      Saturdays:  6:00pm. & Sundays:  8:30am. 
 

 
 

Jubilee Year 
Bishop Kopacz will celebrate a Mass on Epiphany Sunday (January 5, 2025) at 10:30 a.m. in the Cathedral for 

the Opening of the Jubilee Year of Hope.  The Opening of the Jubilee Year of Hope Churches in our deanery will 

be St. Joseph’s in Greenville and Immaculate Heart of Mary in Greenwood on January 12
th

. 

 *Anointing of the Sick will be AFTER Masses on January 11
th

 and 12
th

. 
 *Calendars and envelopes are in the vestibule.  Please take one. 

 *The Second Collection will be for the Saltillo Mission on Jan. 4th and 5th, 2025. The Saltillo Mission has a special place in 

the hearts of generations of Catholics in the Diocese of Jackson. From the time of its founding in 1969 until today, volunteers 

from Mississippi served their neighbors in this desperately poor region of Mexico. While the diocese no longer staffs the 

mission, we still provide financial support. Your donation to the Saltillo Mission collection will help provide transportation, 

sacraments and education to the people in Saltillo. Please be generous. 

 *The Second Collection for Ms. Catholic Collection will be on January 11th 12th. 

 *The Catholic Service Appeal Collection will be on February 9th and 10th.  It is a powerful way to support essential 

ministries in our Catholic faith.  Each year, Bishop Kopacz invites us to join hands across the diocese in backing thee ministries 

that impact countless lives.  Your generous gift directly supports 19 retired priests who have dedicated their lives to serving the 

diocese.  Even in retirement, these devoted priests continue to serve by stepping in for active clergy, assisting with reconciliation 

services, and volunteering in various capacities throughout the diocese.  We invite you to prayerfully consider making a gift to 

sustain and honor their lifelong services. 
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